
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
College	Tuesday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

	
beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2014‐2015	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
Green	(9th)	vs	Purple	(10th)	and	Red	(11th)	vs	Blue	12th	and	then	swap	the	colors!!	Its	Color	Wars!!		We	need	all	BHHS	students	to	come	
out	and	represent	your	grade	this	Tuesday,	March	24	in	the	BHHS	swim	gym	at	4:30	p.m.	
 
Are	you	a	9th	or	10th	grader	interested	in	the	medical	field?	We	have	opened	up	the	program	to	a	 few	10th	graders	that	didn't	know	
about	the	program	and	just	wanted	to	make	sure	that	was	communicated	to	everyone.		
	
Movie	Night	at	Beverly	Hills	High	Tuesday,	March	31	at	6:30	p.m.	on	the	Lacrosse	Field.	
	
	
	
	
	

FriDAY, March 20, 2015 

Attention	All	Students		
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	PROHIBITED	

AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	the	
REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	behind	
another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	Campus	Security	or	to	House	B	either:	
1) In	person;	or	
2) By	email	to	mbuckley@bhusd.org	

When	you	report	this,	be	sure	to	IDENTIFY	the	car	
in	your	spot	(make,	model,	color)	and	the	BHHS	
parking	pass	number	(if	it	has	one).	
	

STUDENTS	WITH	PARKING	PERMITS:		
NOTICE:	You	may	NOT	go	to	your	cars	during	school	hours	
starting	Monday,	January	5th.	

 PLAN	AHEAD	–	USE	YOUR	LOCKER	
 Parking	lot	doors	will	be	locked	at	the	start	of	period	2.	
 If	you	are	in	the	lot	or	go	to	your	car,	you	could	receive	

a	1‐day	suspension.	
 Seniors	who	go	to	their	cars	will	lose	participation	

privileges	in	senior	activities.	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	any	of	

the	above	rules!	

 

SCHEDULE	FOR	NEXT	WEEK		
	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule	
Tuesday:	Assembly	Schedule	
Wednesday:	Regular	Schedule	
Thursday:	Regular	Schedule	
Friday:	Regular	Schedule	



 

	
	
	
	
	
Bianca	Foundation	presents	“You	Are	Not	Alone”	Join	us	for	lunch	and	learn	how	to	deal	with	test	stress	Wednesday,	March	25	‐	@	1:00	
p.m.in	the	STC	building	in	room	EDC.	Free	lunch	for	the	first	50	students	and	a	chance	to	win	iTunes	gift	card!	Contact	information:	email	
biancafoundation@gmail.com	telephone	(213)	260‐0256	
	
MINI‐PSYCHOLOGISTS	WANTED	!	The	Beverly	Hills	Academic	Tutoring	Program	is	seeking	volunteers	to		
work	with	elementary	school	children	having	social	and/or	academic	difficulties.	High	School	students	will	receive	community	service	hours!		
For	more	info	contact	Adrienne	Weise	at	adriennetutor@gmail.com	or	call	310‐285‐6810	
	
2015‐2016	DANCE	COMPANY	&	 INTERMEDIATE	DANCE	AUDITIONS!	 Admission	 into	 Dance	 Company	 and	 Intermediate	 Dance	 are	 by	
audition	 only.	 Both	 programs	 are	 year‐long	 courses	 and	 can	 earn	PE	 credit	or	VPA	 credit.	DANCE	COMPANY	ONLY:	 Receive	 and	 turn	 in	
audition	application	prior	 to	audition	 from	Mrs.	Findley	(dfindley@bhusd.org).	Auditions	are	Monday,	March	23,	Tuesday,	March	24,	
Thursday,	March	26,	and	Friday,	March	27,	3:30‐5:00	p.m.	Intermediate	Dance	auditions	are	Wednesday,	March	25,	from	3:30‐5:00	
p.m.	See	Mrs.	Findley,	or	e‐mail‐dfindley@bhusd.org,	if	you	have	questions	prior	to	the	auditions.	
	
FOUND	–	Retainer	–	come	to	Attendance	to	claim.	
	
Are	you	a	9th	grader	interested	in	the	Medical	field?	Applications	for	the	Medical	Science	Academy	are	available	in	all	of	the	administrative	
houses,	from	all	Biology	teachers	and	on	our	BHHS	website	(click	on	the	link	Medical	Science	Aca).		Don’t	miss	out	on	this	exciting	opportunity	
to	gain	exposure	to	the	possibilities	in	medicine.			Student	applications,	parental	consent	forms,	teacher	and	counselor	recommendations	are	
due	 to	Ms.	Lynch	on	Friday	March	27.	 	 If	you	would	 like	 to	know	more	about	our	program,	an	 informational	meeting	will	be	scheduled	
shortly.	
	
There	are	only	76	yearbooks	remaining.	Buy	your	yearbook	for	20%	off	the	final	price	now	when	you	visit:	jostensyearbooks.com	
	
Audio	Production	is	back!!!	Have	you	ever	been	interested	in	audio	production?	Thinking	about	a	career	in	the	music	industry?	Want	to	
create,	mix,	and	master	your	own	music?	Audio	Production	class	with	Mr.	Breitman	is	the	class	for	you!	Whether	you’re	interested	in	classical,	
alternative,	 electronic	 or	 rap,	 Audio	 Production	 is	 a	 beginner’s	 course	 for	 anyone	 who	 wants	 to	 explore	 their	 creative	 side;	Room	 191	
Tuesdays	and	Thursdays	at	3:00p.m.	Hurry	and	sign	up,	because	enrollment	for	the	class	will	close	soon!	For	more	information,	email	Mr.	
Breitman	at	abreitman@bhusd.org	
	
Peer	Tutoring:	Peer	Tutoring	for	this	semester	is	Monday	–	Thursday	at	lunch	at	3:00	–	4:00	pm	in	the	Career	Center.		
	
Interested	in	being	a	Peer	Tutor:	Please	email	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org.	if	you	are	interested	in	being	a	tutor.	We	are	in	need	of	
students	who	can	assist	us	with	our	3:00	–	4:00	pm	sessions,	so	come	get	involved	in	this	rewarding	opportunity.	Also	a	great	way	to	earn	
lots	of	community	service	points!	We’ll	hold	a	short	orientation	for	new	tutors	in	a	week	or	so,	so	email	this	week	to	get	on	our	email	list	for	
that	notice.	
	
The	BHHS	Bosse	Library	has	U.S.	Postal	Service	“forever”	postage	stamps	for	sale	–	they	are	$.60	each.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Part‐Time	Job	in	Investment/Insurance	Office:	Local	BH	office	looking	to	hire	a	motivated,	quick	learner,	high	achieving	student	to	work	in	the	
insurance	and	investments	area.	Student	must	be	computer	saavy;	customer	friendly	and	good	GPA	huge	plus.	Minimum	wage	to	start	(may	
vary	for	students	with	prior	experience).	If	interested	email	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	and	indicate	“Investment/Insurance	Job”	in	
the	subject	line.	
	
Part‐time	Job	in	Century	City:	A	company	which	runs	two	children’s	stores	in	Century	City	is	looking	for	one	or	two	part‐time	extremely	
responsible,	sharp,	capable	students	interested	in	being	trained	as	a	ringer	(cashier)	and	gift	wrapper.	Hours	are	flexible	but	basically	
between	10‐20	hours	per	week.	Please	email	your	resume	directly	to	the	entity	at:	onthebus9@yahoo.com with	“Beverly	Hills	High	School”	as	
the	subject	matter,	along	with	a	cover	letter	outlining	your	background	and	brief	description	of	you	(not	repeating	your	resume,	but	so	they	
can	get	a	sense	of	your	personality).	All	grades	eligible.	Having	an	artistic	or	creative	eye	is	a	plus!	Hourly	rate	depends	on	the	individual	
(minimum	wage	to	start).	Contact	Cindy	Dubin	cdubin@bhusd.org	if	you	have	questions	but	otherwise	please	forward	all	of	the	materials	
(resume/cover	letter)	directly	to	them.	 
	
SUMMER	Business	Academy	Through	UC	Berkeley	
The	U.C.	Berkeley	Business	Academy	(now	in	its	7th	year)	provides	a	two‐week	introduction	to	the	business	world	from	the	Haas	School	of	
Business.	The	program	offers	100	high	school	students	an	exclusive	opportunity	to	gain	hands‐on	learning	experience	in	Entrepreneurship,	
Case	study,	Corporate	Social	Responsibility,	Financial	Accounting,	Marketing	and	other	business	fundamentals.	This	is	done	while	exploring	a	
business	idea,	learning	how	to	implement	a	business	idea,	creating	a	business	web	site	or	business	plan	or	critically	thinking	through	a	case		
	



 

study	that	deals	with	social	impact.	Attached	is	a	copy	of	the	flyer	for	your	review.	Monday,	July	6	–	Friday,	August	7	all	day	at	UC	Berkeley		
Haas	School	of	Business.	To	apply:	Program: Applications	are	available	on	http://tinyurl.com/q9dlpdb.	Students	are	required	to	fill	out	an	
application	 and	 write	 an	 essay	 responding	 to	 the	 six	 prompts.	 If	 you	 have	 any	 questions,	 please	 contact	 Olive	 Davis	 at	
omdavis@haas.berkeley.edu	or	call	(510)	643‐0923.	If	you'd	like	help	with	a	resume,	please	contact	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org.	
This	is	an	independent	program	unrelated	to	BHUSD,	and	is	not	therefore,	endorsed	by	BHUSD	or	BHHS.	 
	
Internship	in	Field	of	Education:	If	you	are	a	motivated,	articulate,	outgoing	student	with	some	computer	background,	you	should	consider	
applying	for	a	very	flexible	internship	at	a	non‐profit	entity.	The	owner,	a	BHHS	parent,	looks	forward	to	mentoring	students	interesting	in		
learning	more	about	teaching	kids	life	skills,	marketing,	public	relations	and	operating	a	business.	The	company	is	in	Westwood	but	some	of	
the	 work	 can	 be	 done	 offsite	 on	 a	 computer.	 Email	 your	 resume	 to	 Cindy	 Dubin	 at	 cdubin@bhusd.org,	 indicating	 in	 the	 subject	 line	
“Educational	Internship	in	Westwood”.	
	
Artists	Looking	 for	TA	position?	 If	you	have	an	art	background	and	would	 like	to	be	a	TA	 in	one	of	our	outstanding	Fine	Art	and	Tech	Art	
Department	Offerings,	please	indicate	that	in	your	email	to	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org.		
	
Teaching	Assistant	 Positions	 for	 2nd	 Semester:	 If	 you	 are	 interested	 in	 being	 placed	 as	 a	 TA	 this	 coming	 2nd	 semester,	 in	 a	 campus	
classroom	 or	 office,	 email	Cindy	Dubin	 at	 cdubin@bhusd.org.	 In	 order	 to	 be	 a	 TA	 you	must	 be	 enrolled	 in	 one	 of	 our	Work	 Experience	
sections	(we	have	some	that	meet	at	lunch,	Period	1	and	Period	2),	and	meet	the	required	minimum	GPA 3.0	unless	waived	by	a	particular		
teacher	and	the	student’s	counselor),	so	discuss	with	your	counselor	if	coming	to	Work	Experience	twice	per	week	will	fit	in	your	schedule.	If	
you	are	 currently	 serving	 as	 at	TA	 this	 semester,	 please	 confirm	your	 interest	 to	 continue	with	your	 teacher/supervisor	 so	 they	 can	plan	
accordingly	for	next	semester	as	well;	and	make	sure	you	keep	up	your	WE	enrollment	and	participation.	
	
Looking	for	an	Internship?	The	City	of	Beverly	Hills	has	a	wonderful	internship	program	and	welcomes	high	school	students.	Apply	for	one	
with	the	City	of	Beverly	Hills	by	taking	the	following	two	steps:	1)	Ask	a	teacher	or	counselor	to	send	Cindy	Dubin	at	cdubin@bhusd.org	an	
email	 recommending	 you;	 and	 2)	 Send	 your	 name,	 cell	 phone	 number,	 and	 resume	 (NO	 typos)	 to	 Cindy	 Dubin	 an	 email	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org.	The	subject	 line	of	your	email	 should	be	 "Interested	 in	City	of	Beverly	Hills	 Internship"	and	you	can	 indicate	 in	your	
email	with	which	department	you	might	like	to	intern.	To	help	you	decide	what	department	would	be	a	good	fit	for	you,	here	is	a	list	of	the	10		
departments,	along	with	a	short	description	of	the	type	of	work	done	therein.		We	are	so	excited	to	work	with	the	City	to	place	our	students	in	
these	 wonderful	 positions	 right	 here	 in	 our	 own	 backyard!	 For	 questions	 contact	 Cindy	 Dubin,	 Career	 Center	 Room	 292,	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org.		
	
	IT	(cable	television,	computers/tech)	
	Capital	Assets	(real	estate	related)	
	Administrative	Services	(financial,	office)	City	Clerk	(preparation	for	council	meetings)	Community	Development	(building	and	safety;		
planning	commission)	Community	Services	(Parks	and	Recreation,	Human	Resources	(work	supporting	the	homeless),	Library)	Fire	(fire	and	
administrative)	 Police	 (in	 the	 field	 and	 administrative)	 Policy	 Management	 (admin	 with	 the	 city	 manager)	 Public	 Works	 (water,	
transportation)	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
All	Student	Athletes!	Purchase	your	ASB	and	transportation	fees	in	the	Student	Store.	Make	checks	payable	to	Beverly	Hills	High	School.	
	
Spring	Sports	Schedules:	
BHHS	JUNIOR	VARSITY	SOFTBALL		
Monday,	March	23	St.	Monica	@	Away	3:15	p.m.	
Wednesday,	March	25	Inglewood	@	Beverly	Hills	3:15	p.m.	
Thursday,	March	26	Leuzinger	@	Beverly	Hills	5:00	p.m.	
	
BHHS	VARSITY	SOFTBALL		
Friday,	March	20	St.	Monica	Tournament	(rain	date)@	Beverly	Hills	TBA.	
Saturday,	March	21	St.	Monica	Tournament	(rain	date)	@	Beverly	Hills	TBA.	
	
BHHS	JV/	FROSH	BASEBALL		
Friday,	March	20	Garey	@	Gary	3:15	p.m.	
Thursday,	March	26	Garey@	Beverly	Hills	3:15	p.m.	
	
BHHS	VARSITY	BASEBALL		
Friday,	March	20	St.	Margarets	@	St.	Margarets	3:15	p.m.	
Saturday,	March	21	St.	Bernard	@	St.	Bernard	10:00	a.m.	
Saturday,	March	21	Pacifica	@	St.	Bernard	1:00	p.m.	
Wednesday,	March	25	California	@	ELAC	3:15	p.m./6:30	p.m.	
Friday,	March	27	Santa	Paula	@	Santa	Paula	3:15	p.m.	
	



 

BHHS	BOYS	JUNIOR	VARSITY	GOLF		
Wednesday,	March	25	Redondo	@	Rancho	2:30	p.m.	
Thursday,	March	26	Redondo	@	Alondra	2:30	p.m.	
Tuesday,	March	31	West	@	Rancho	3:15	p.m.	
	
BHHS	BOYS	VARSITY	GOLF		
Monday,	March	23	West	Covina	Tournament	@	South	Hill	C.	C.	TBA.	
Tuesday,	March	24	Mira	Costa	@	Ches.	Wash	2:30	p.m.	
Thursday,	March	26	Mira	Costa	@	Rancho	Park	1:12	p.m.	
Tuesday,	March	31	Redondo	@	Los	Verdes	2:30	p.m.	
	
BHHS	SWIMMING	
Tuesday,	March	24	South	Bay	Invite	Boys	@	Away	TBA	
Wednesday,	March	25	South	Bay	Invite	Girls	@	Away	TBA	
Friday,	March	27	South	Bay	Invite	Finals	@	Away	TBA	
	
BHHS	GIRLS	LACROSSE	
Saturday,	March	21	Birmingham	tournament	
Wednesday,	March	25	Downey	High	@	Away	4:30	p.m.	6:00	p.m.	
	
BHHS	BOYS	LACROSSE	
Friday,	March	20	El	Segundo	High	@	Beverly	Hills	JV	4:00	p.m.	V	6:00	p.m.	
Wednesday,	March	25	Downey	High	@	Beverly	Hills	JV	4:00	p.m.	V	6:00	p.m.	
Friday,	March	27	Simi	Valley	High	@	Beverly	Hills	JV	4:00	p.m.	V	6:00	p.m.	
Monday,	March	30	Glendale	High	@	Beverly	Hills	JV	4:00	p.m.	V	6:00	p.m.	
	
BHHS	BOYS	VARSITY	TENNIS	
Tuesday,	March	24	Peninsula	@	Beverly	Hills	V/JV	2:30	p.m.	
	
BHHS	BOYS	VOLLEYBALL	
Saturday,	March	21	Venice	Tournament	@	Venice	High	V	TBA	
Tuesday,	March	24	El	Segundo	@	Away	V/JV	3:15	p.m.	
Tuesday,	March	31	Pacific	Hills	@	Beverly	Hills	3:15	p.m.	
	
BHHS	TRACK	AND	FIELD	
Friday,	March	20	California	Relays	@	Cerritos	College	4:30	p.m.	
Saturday,	March	21	California	Relays	@	Cerritos	College	8:30	a.m.	
Thursday,	March	26	Ocean	League	meet	–	BHHS	@	El	Segundo	High	2:45	p.m.	
Saturday,	March	28	Adidas	Meet	of	Champions	Distance	Classic	@	Azusa	Pacific	University	
Saturday,	March	28	Pasadena	Games	@	Pasadena	City	College	8:30a.m.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Does	your	club	need	money?!	Teen	BHEF	is	issuing	their	second	annual	grant!	Our	student‐run	organization	can	offer	up	to	$500	to	your	
school	club	or	organization.	Submit	the	brief	application	attached	for	this	incredible	opportunity.	Applications	must	be	submitted	by	Friday,	
April	1,	2015.	Any	questions	can	be	emailed	to	teenfoundationbh@gmail.com.	Click	here	to	apply: http://tinyurl.com/p3modcj	
	
“No	Place	For	Hate”	Club	meets	every	Tuesday	at	lunch	in	Room	300;	any	questions	see	Mr.	Brown	in	House	B.	
	
New	IAT	Peer	Tutoring	Club.	We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	we	have	formed	an	IAT	Club	as	part	of	our	regular	Peer	Tutoring	program.	
So	in	addition	to	tutoring	in	all	subjects,	come	by	on	Wednesdays	in	particular	if	you'd	like	to	have	some	extra	help	in	IAT	along	with	some	
other	IAT	students.	Contact	Cindy	Dubin,	ROP/CTE	Director,	cdubin@bhusd.org	 if	you	have	any	questions.	Lunch	tutoring	will	be	available	
most	weeks	from	Monday	to	Thursday.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



 

 

	
	
	
	
	
College	Tuesday	Workshop	Series	Spring	2015,	come	to	the	College	Center	on	Tuesdays	during	lunch	for	useful	workshops	related	to	
college	applications.	You	won’t	regret	spending	lunch	with	us!	
	
Tuesday,	March	24,	2015	 Preparing	your	college	resume

	
Tuesday,	March	31,	2015	 Financial	aid	process	&	finding	scholarships	for	college

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The	 Kenneth	 L.	 Peters	 Memorial	 Scholarship	 Award	 was	 established	 in	 2014	 in	 honor	 of	 the	 legendary	 former	 principal	 and	
superintendent	 to	provide	scholarships	 to	deserving	Beverly	Hills	High	School	seniors	who	share	Mr.	Peters	passion	 for	education.	The	
scholarship	 of	 $2,500	will	 be	 awarded	 to	 a	 selected	 student.	 The	 Scholarship	 seeks	 to	 find	 a	 high	 school	 senior	who	has	 a	 passion	 for	
education	and	potentially	an	interest	in	a	career	in	education.	A	preference	will	be	given	to	those	that	are	considering	a	career	in	education	
and	to	those	in	the	greatest	need.	The	scholarship	application	is	available	in	House	C,	the	deadline	is	Wednesday,	March	25.	
	
	
	
	
	


